Department of Veterans Affairs
Medical Center
1601 Kirkwood Highway
Wilmington, DE 19805

In Reply Refer To: 460/00

May 18, 2020

Steve Long, Quartermaster
VFW Post 1207

73 Greentree Drive, #311
Dover, DE 19904

* Dear Mr. Long:

On behalf of the Wilmington VA Medical Center patients and staff, we would like to
extend our appreciation to you for your donation of 31 cloth facial coverings to be used
by Veterans and staff during the COVID-19 pandemic.

It is through the efforts of volunteer organizations like yours that allow us to continue the
quality care and services that we seek to provide our deserving Veterans. We look

forward to the opportunity to work with you again in the future.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Chief, Voluntary Service



